From: Marilyn Zion

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] election rule changes
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2023 12:08:14 PM

I am writing to encourage you to support the proposed rule changes governing Colorado elections.
These changes will ensure increased election security and make ballot access easier for sight impaired
Colorado has always had of the most secure voting processes. Please act to keep that high standard
in place for the future.

Sincerely,
Marilyn Zion



